COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

18th December, 1936.

Dear Sir,

H. T am in receipt of your memorandum of the 27th
ultimo intirating you have been informed by the Owners of
the steamer "PRABHAVATI" that the Screwshaft Survey will
be dealt with at the vessel's mext docking in & few months'

time, The case has received consideration today, and I
am directed to inform you that the Committee will be agreeable
to the inspection in question being postponed for the present.
T shall be glad if you will inform the Uwmers accordingly.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

H.P.Southwell, EsqQ.,

M BOMBAY .
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